
April 23, 2012 

Guillermo Sandoval Receives CTA WHO Award 
Treasurer Guillermo Sandoval (MHS) will receive the CTA We Honor Our Own 
Award at a dinner Wednesday, May  23.  
Guillermo has been a building rep at Montebello Intermediate and MTA secre-
tary prior to being treasurer.  
Those interested in attending the ceremony may attend. The dinner will be 
held at the Holiday Inn select, La Mirada. Tickets are $35 each and available 
at montebelloteachers.org. 
Reservations are due by Friday, May 11.  
 

MTA Principal Input Meetings Scheduled 
◊ ◊ ◊ 

Intermediate Principals  April 26 
Elementary Principals April 30 

 

The District is in the process of hiring many principals for 
the 2012-13 school year. Members of the Montebello Teach-
ers Association bargaining unit are invited to attend sessions 
for input on the site administrative needs.  

Jill Rojas, Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources will 
lead the discussion. The input will be structured on the Cali-
fornia Professional Standards for Educational Leaders. The 
six standards and supporting detail is available on montebel-
loteachers.org. Those planning to attend may download the 
document and begin preparing input. 

Focus on Intermediate Principals  is Thursday, April 26 

Focus on Elementary Principals  is Monday, April 30 

Each meeting is scheduled from 3:30-5 p.m. 

MTA Conference Center 
920 W. Whittier Blvd. 

Montebello 
 

Principal applicants are paper screened by the Human Re-
sources Department and interviewed by a panel. Finalists 
are interviewed by the Superintendents. Principals are ulti-
mately appointed by the Board of Education. 

Retirement Benefit 
Workshop Is May 8 

The MTA Trust Fund and all retiree 
health benefits will be explained at the 
Retirement Benefits Workshop Tues-
day, May 8, 3:30 p.m.   

MTA Conference Center 
920 W. Whittier Blvd. 

Montebello 
No reservation is necessary.  

2012-2013 Calendars  
Are Available on line 

The 2012-2013 calendars are available 
on montebelloteachers.org. The staff in-
service months calendar is also availa-
ble on line.  

Meeting Planned for  
Non-Returning Employees 

Human Resources, Payroll and Benefits, 
along with the Association will come to-
gether to present information to non-
returning certificated employees.  The 
workshop will cover health insurance ben-
efits, COBRA, and unemployment insur-
ance benefits. The workshop is scheduled 
for Tuesday, May 22 at 3:30 p.m. in 
the District Office Board Room.  


